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For the two meetings in August, the council continued reviewing the quarterly financial report and the 

tithing structure and operating documents. Also we discussed some items from the finance ministry. 

 

The council also approved to split the capital improvement budget so that we could invest $5,000 to 

create a budget to work on the parsonage building. 

 

Minutes September 16, 2018 

 

Attendance: 

Council Members: David Stein, David Mahardy, David Heppell, Jeri Tamayo 

Pastors: Mike and Adonia Hentrich 

Guests: Gary Fleisher, Peggy Yujiri 

 

Prayer- David Stein, HDH- Pastor Mike 

 

Minutes from August were read and approved 

 

Finance report from August 31st was distributed 

 

Finance committee report: Maintenance mileage budget set at $360/mo, new campus parking budget 

 

set, application for CD sent to HQ. 

 

New church tithing policy/explanation was discussed and approved with amendments. 

 

 

Minutes September 30, 2018 

 

Attendance: 

Council Members: David Stein, David Mahardy, David Heppell, Jeri Tamayo 

Pastors: Mike and Adonia Hentrich 

Guests: Gary Fleisher, Peggy Yujiri 

 

Prayer- David Heppell, HDH- David Mahardy 

 

Pastors' report: Tomorrow is Mike and Adonia's 4-year anniversary as pastors. They recently prepared a 

report for the sub-regional leaders' meeting in Dallas and they shared some of the charts they made that 

showed a substantial increase in membership and participation over the past 4 years. 

 

David Stein proposed that Council meetings be changed from bi-weekly to monthly. This was discussed, 

voted on and approved. The new meeting time will be the first Sunday of the month after the 15th.  


